
Notice of Solid Waste Facility Review 

Public Notice is hereby issued, pursuant to MGL Chapter 11 1, Sections 150A 
and 150A W and the regulations, 310 CMR 16.00 that South Hadley Landfill, LLC 
has submitted to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
(MassDEP) the Massachusetts Department of Public Health and the South 
Hadley Board of Health (BOH), an application for site assignment of a vertical 
expansion of the existing South Hadley Landfill. 

Proponent: South Hadley Landfill, LLC, 12 Industrial Drive, South Hadley, MA 
01 075. 

Location: 12 Industrial Drive, South Hadley Massachusetts. The proposed site is 
a vertical expansion of the existing site assigned 53 acre South Hadley Landfill. 

Type of Facility: The proposed landfill is a regional solid waste landfill owned by 
the Town of South Hadley and operated by South Hadley Landfill, LLC. 

Site of Facility: The proposed facility will accept a maximum of 540 tons per day 
of municipal solid waste, construction demolition waste, wastewater treatment 
plant sludge, and other approved non-hazardous wastes and will not exceed an 
annual tonnage of 156,000 tons per year. 

The application is available for review at the following locations: 

South Hadley Board of Health at South Hadley Town Hall, I16 Main 
Street, South Hadley, MA, 01075, between the hours of 8:30 AM and 4:30 
PM, Monday through Friday. It is recommended to call ahead to Sharon 
Hart (41 3) 538-501 3. 

Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection, 436 Dwight 
Street, Springfield, MA, Wednesday, 9am - 4 pm. 

In accordance with 310 CMR 16.00 the sixty (60) day MassDEP review period 
commences with this public notice. During the initial 21 day period from the date 
of the publication of this public notice, interested parties may submit written 
comments on the application to Solid Waste Management, MassDEP, 436 
Dwight Street, Springfield, MA, 01 103. . All comments regarding the assignment 
of this site should reference the Facility ID# 275-001 


